
 
 
U.S. Department of Labor Office of Inspector General  

 Washington, D.C. 20210 

Working for America’s Workforce  

June 9, 2016 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR:  LEONARD J. HOWIE III  

Director  
Office of Workers’ Compensation Programs 
 

 
 
FROM:    ELLIOT P. LEWIS 

Assistant Inspector General 
  for Audit 

 
SUBJECT:  Review of OWCP’s Management of 

Pharmaceutical Costs  
 
Please be advised the Office of Inspector General is initiating a review of the 
OWCP’s management of pharmaceutical benefits. We will contact your audit 
liaisons to schedule an entrance conference so we can discuss the review’s 
objectives, scope, methodology, and timeframes. 
 
To facilitate our planning efforts, we will also contact the audit liaisons to request 
information we require before holding the entrance conference. Please notify the 
appropriate officials of our plans to initiate work.  
 

If you have questions, please contact Stephen Fowler, Audit Director, at 
(215) 446-3701. 
 
cc: Gary Steinberg, Deputy Director, OWCP 

Zoya Kaplan, Director (Acting), Division of Financial Administration, OWCP 

William Walter, OWCP Audit Liaison  
Judith Binder, OWCP Audit Liaison 




